## Kearra Christensen

From:

Shara Murray

Sent:

Monday, 14 November 2011 1:23 PM

To:

T Hanmer; Wayne Milner; Bradley Ryan; B Ludwig; Bob Lette

Cc:

R Bentley; Malcolm Tuttle; Mark Snowdon; Paul Brennan; Ron Mathofer; Adam

Carter; Sharon Drew; Kearra Christensen; Deanna Dart; Blair Odgers

Subject:

Sent on behalf of RQL's Chairman, Mr Bob Bentley

Importance:

High

Follow Up Flag:

Follow up

Flag Status:

Completed

Sent on behalf of RQL's Chairman, Mr Bob Bentley

Dear All

dere is now no need to proceed with the special RQL Board meeting next Monday, 21 November 2011 at 3:00pm, d as such, it has been cancelled.

We were advised by Government that we only have one opportunity to make application to vary IIP project budgets and as consideration of this application would not occur until early next year we will push on within budget for the time being.

I advise that Mark Snowdon has worked on the compliance matters raised at the last Board Meeting (4/11/11), which are in hand, and Mark will update the Board at its 19 December 2011 Board Meeting.

Regards

RG Bentley

Chairman

Racing Queensland Limited